
October 27, 2020

Dear Residents, Family, Friends, and Staff:

I hope this letter finds you well.  I am writing today to update you on our COVID status.  As always, you
can find our daily, real-time statistics regarding COVID-19 on our website, at 
solarisfoundation.org/locations/Osceola.
 
We had one employee test positive on our testing on October 26, 2020.  It appears to be an isolated 
case from outside contact.  We continue with testing all residents and staff twice a week as required.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly, or your Angel, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Charlene Bedor, Administrator


